TRI-TOWN HEALTH DEPARTMENT
Lee - Lenox — Stockbridge

DATE: October 14,2021 CONTACT: James J. Wilusz, Executive Director/Registered
Sanitarian

Public Health Advisory~ Harmful Algae Bloom Laurel Lake, Lenox MA

Lee- On behalf of the Tri-Town Health District, working in conjunction with the
Massachusetts Department of Public Health, we are hereby issuing a public health
advisory regarding the identification of a harmful algae bloom being identified
near the west end of Laurel Lake in Lenox MA.

Recreational activities such as swimming, fishing, or boating are highly
discouraged near this area and we are advising to stay away from this area until
such time this advisory is eliminated.

Entry signs of the Lake will be posted with this advisory.

For more information on harmful Algae blooms please visit
https://www.mass.cov/info-details/guidelines-for-cyanobacteria-at-recreational -
freshwater-locations#issuing-a-public-health-advisory- or by visiting the Tri-Town
Health Department webpage at www.tritownhealth.org
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45 Railroad Street-Lee, MA 01238
Tel: 413-243-5540- Fax: 413-243-5542
Email: info@tritownhealth.org
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